
 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

With one more week to go until half term I would like to thank you again for your hard work in supporting your 

children at home with their learning and for helping to keep us all safe in school by following our protocols. 

Some children have been able to attend our live sessions with teachers this week and this has been very 

successful.   

Again, please remember to read and follow the user agreements and protocols. Your child will not be allowed 

into a meeting if they have not had an invite from school and they will not receive an invite if the user 

agreement online forms have not been completed.  

*Parents must not share the invites amongst themselves; this is clear within the protocol and is in line with 

online safety measures.   

  

If you are having any difficulties with the live sessions please contact our admin team.   

Some of you will also have received remote learning through the 'Sway' app, let us know how this works for 

your child, we think it makes things easier and more fun!  

  

We would like your feedback on our provision as we will be continuing with the systems for at least another two 

weeks after half term. Please complete the online form as this will help us to evaluate and improve what we do.  

  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=CoPCX4bMT0qzwDrt0rZxEB7T47-

8cyFFrCVtlEPYXq9UM0gyWVAyOTE0WDRZS1dYTE9RQUhSWTZRRy4u 

  

  

  

School Places  

Our numbers of children attending school is rising, please make sure that you only book the days that you need 

as this will help us to keep the children safe in school. You will need to book places for the week beginning 22nd 

February by 2pm Friday 12th February.   

Wrap-around care.  

If you require Breakfast or Cabin club for the week beginning 22nd February, you will need to book by 2pm 

Friday 12th February.  

  

Thank you   

Mrs Smallwood 
 

 

Fill | Remote Learning 

Please take a moment to complete our form. This will help us to review 

and improve our remote learning provision as we move forward. 
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